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Reeve, Neil Vincent

Municipality of North Huron

P.O. Box 90, 274 Josephine Street
Wingham, Ontario
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Dear Reeve Vincent:

The Alzheimer Society of Huron County would like to take this opportunity to thank the
Municipality of North Huron for supporting our application with your letter of support to
the Ministry of Senior Affairs, Seniors Community Grant Program for our submission
with Dementia Friendly Communities within Huron County.

Unfortunately we were not successful in securing the grant; however we do plan to
continue to investigate the possibility of Dementia Friendly Communities within Huron
County. | will keep you informed as we seek to develop this further.

Thank you for your interest and support.

Sincerely,

oty Risormoo

Cathy Ritsema
Executive Director



